

TEST YOURSELF 4 NO 1

I. Choose the word which is stressed differently from the rest:

1. A. polite B. hopeful C. authority D. priority
2. A. unintelligent B. creativity C. capability D. stability
3. A. thoughtful B. unattractive C. negative D. positive
4. A. battery B. complexity C. unhealthy D. impatient
5. A. electricity B. unacceptable C. gravity D. unbelievable

II. Choose the correct answer for each sentence:

6. Tom wondered how we _____ without technology.
A. will live B. live
C. can live D. could live
7. Harry wanted _____ the latest technology, so he decided _____ the first iPhone 7.
A. to use/ to buy B. using/ buying
C. to use/ buying D. using/ to buy.
8. Amy told me that time the next day, she _____ to Mars
A. will be travelling B. would travel
C. was travelling D. would be travelling
9. You _____ leave the exam room if you _____ the speaking test.
A. may/ will have finished B. might/ have finished
C. might/ will be finishing D. may/ have finished
10. Zedd wanted to know _____ trees on Venus.
A. which can we grow B. how we could grow
C. what we could grow D. why could we grow
6. Mary said she _____ in NASA, so she _____ her best.
A. intends working/ will try B. intended to work/ would try
C. intends to work/ had tried D. intended working/ was trying
12. When we were young, we usually wondered _____ aliens _____ like monsters.
A. whether/ looked B. how/ had looked
C. what/ looked D. if/ looking

13. When I _____ enough money to buy an Iphone 6, an Iphone 10 _____
- A. save/ will have being invented B. save/ will have been invented
C. will have saved/ will be invented D. will save/ has been invented
14. In 50 years, we _____ telegraphy to communicate.
- A. will have been using B. will be using
C. will be used D. use
15. My mother said by 2050, we _____ in flying cars.
- A. would travel B. will be travelling
C. would have travelled D. will have travelled

III. Choose the correct answer for each sentence:

16. Peter has always dreamt of becoming a _____ because he loves
- A. chemist/ chemistry B. chemist/ chemist
C. chemistry/ chemist D. chemistry/ chemistry
17. The teacher said a/ an cultural _____ breakdown might happen due to
- A. chat/ similarities B. communication/ differences
C. mission/ differently D. invention/ similarly
18. In the future, we may use _____ saucers to travel to other planets.
- A. chatting B. flying C. texting D. discovering
19. I think _____ sites such as Facebook or Twitter are changing the way people communicate, work, and study in negative ways.
- A. non-verbal communication B. body language
C. social media D. communication channel
20. She was the only _____ to the UFO, so she was interviewed a lot.
- A. messenger B. terrorist C. alien D. witness
21. A _____ is a heat engine that runs on steam.
- A. steam engine B. technical engine
C. steam bulb D. steam discovery
22. The space _____ started to shake, but the astronaut managed to control it later.
- A. buggy/ uncontrollably B. car/ controllable
C. bike/ controllably D. plane/ uncontrollable
23. When I was young, I usually called my friends on the _____ instead of using advanced technology like

today.

- A. website B. chat room C. landline D. snail mail

24. We need to encourage students to feel free to _____ ideas and information.

- A. trace B. transform C. change D. exchange

25. _____ in the field of telecommunications has developed greatly over the last 10 years.

- A. Technology B. Medicine C. Development D. Conservation

IV. Read the passage and answer the questions:

Martin Cooper (born December 26, 1928) is an American engineer. He is a pioneer and visionary in the wireless communications industry. With eleven patents in the field, he is recognized as an innovator in radio spectrum management.

While at Motorola in the 1970s, Cooper conceived the first handheld mobile phone (distinct from the car phone) in 1973 and led the team that developed it and brought it to market in 1983. He is considered the “father of the cell phone” and is also cited as the first person in history to make a handheld cellular phone call in public.

Cooper is co-founder of numerous communications companies with his wife and business partner Arlene Harris; also known as the “first lady of wireless.” He is co-founder and current Chairman of Dyna LLC, in Del Mar, California. Cooper also sits on committees supporting the U.S. Federal Communications Commission and the United States Department of Commerce.

22. *Cooper had 11 patents in which of the following fields?*

- A. Radio spectrum management B. Wireless communications
C. Engineering D. Business

23. *When was the first handheld phone brought to market?*

- A. 111 1983 B. 1111970s C. In 1973 D. In 1928

24. *Cooper is considered as _____.*

- A. the father of American engineering B. the first lady of wireless
C. the father of the cell phone D. the first man of wireless

25. *Which of the following statements is true?*

- A. Cooper didn't get married.
B. Cooper comes from America.
C. Cooper was driving a car when he conceived the mobile phone.
D. He is the only founder of Dyna LLC.

26. *Which of the following statements is **not** true?*

- A. Cooper and his wife founded many companies together.
- B. Cooper conceived the first handheld mobile phone in the 1970s
- C. Cooper worked with a team to develop the first mobile phone.
- D. Cooper's mobile phone is the same as the car phone